
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 24, 2020 
 
To: All clergy, business managers, parish secretaries, communications 

directors/coordinators and bulletin editors 
 
From: Kat Doyle, Director of Justice and Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice and Nancy Stoehr, Coordinator of Stewardship 
and Development, Office of Stewardship 

 
Re: Catholic Relief Services second collection 

           
 
Catholic Relief Services is the official overseas relief and development agency of 
the U.S. Catholic Bishops. The Catholic Relief Services annual second 
collection is coming up on Sunday, March 22. This collection supports the vital 
work CRS does in more than 100 countries around the world. 
 
These resources include bulletin inserts and announcements, social media 
graphics and prayer cards. All resources are available in both English and 
Spanish. Click here to see all the resources available to help parishes promote 
the CRS second collection.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and participation in the work of global 
solidarity. 
 

http://www.usccb.org/catholic-giving/opportunities-for-giving/catholic-relief-services-collection/collection/index.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/catholic-giving/opportunities-for-giving/catholic-relief-services-collection/collection/index.cfm

